
RONALD L. HUBER
PAST INTERNATIONAL DIRECTOR

Ronald L. "Ron" Huber, of Greensboro, North Carolina, USA, served a two-year
term as a director of The International Association of Lions Clubs following his
election at the association's 78th International Convention, held in Seoul,
Republic of Korea, July 4-7, 1995.

Past Director Huber is the retired owner of a retail-vending corporation.

A member of the High Point (Host) Lions Club, Past Director Huber has been a
Lion since 1965. He has held many positions within the association, including
club president of two Lions clubs, deputy district governor, district governor,
council chairman and an eight-year term as a voluntary multiple district secretary-
treasurer.  He served as his district's white cane, LCIF and membership chairman
and was a Campaign SightFirst group coordinator. Past Director Huber was also a
member of the board of directors of the North Carolina Eye and Human Tissue
Bank and an executive committee member, as well as a life member of the North
Carolina Lions Foundation. During his international board term, he served as
chairman of the Membership Committee. He is currently the MD31 Membership
Chairman.

Past Director Huber has received numerous awards in recognition of his
contributions to the association, including the Key Member Award, a Guiding
Lion Award, the 100% Club President Award, the 100% District Governor
Award, three Extension Awards, three International President's Certificates of
Appreciation, four International President's Awards and the Ambassador of Good
Will Award, the highest honor bestowed upon a member by the association. He is
also a Progressive Melvin Jones Fellow.

In addition to his Lion activities, Past Director Huber has been active in his church
and many community and professional organizations.

Past Director Huber and his wife, Jane, also a Lion, have three daughters and five
grandchildren.


